
We hope everyone had a lovely Christmas break, making wonderful memories
after such a crazy year.

 

We would like to thank all of our educators for their dedication over the last
year, it was definitely a hard one.

 

In October we held our AGM. We would like to introduce our new committee
to you all.  

Narelle Aust - President
Sarah Prior - Secretary

Georgia Truman - Treasurer
Laura Mischke - General Member

 Thank you to all our committee members, without you our service would not
be able to operate. 

 

This year we are making a few changes to our enrolments. All of our new
enrolments will be done online- hopefully this will all be up and running soon. 
We would also like to ask everyone to check their details are up to date with

us. This includes your address, email address, phone numbers, authorised
contacts and up to date immunisation records. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



January 26th - Australia Day
January 27th- School Resumes
February 2nd- Committee
Meeting

 

Upcoming Events

We would like to wish all children who are now off to "big
school" all the best. We know you will all be amazing! 

Children need healthy and nutritious meals to be able to learn and
grown. Below are some yummy lunchbox ideas

YUMMY LUNCHBOXYUMMY LUNCHBOXYUMMY LUNCHBOX
IDEASIDEASIDEAS



Sun Safety is

important for all

ages. Sunscreen

should be applied

at home before

care, educators

will reapply when

necessary.   

We also recommend that children come with

T-shirts with sleeves or Polos and an

appropriate hat. Broad brimmed hats are

recommended by SunSmart. 

Do you or someone you know want a
rewarding career in early childhood

education?
 Why not become a Family Day Care

Educator.
Contact us for more information. 

 
ph: 07 46714500

Email: admin@gdifdc.com.au
 
 




